
[Your Name] 

[Your Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

[Email Address] 

[Date] 

[Recipient Name] 

[Recipient Title] 

[Department/Organization Name] 

[Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

Dear [Recipient Name], 

I am writing to you as a concerned citizen of [Your Community/City] to express my deep 

concern regarding the ongoing road safety issues that have been affecting our community. As we 

all know, road safety is a crucial factor in ensuring the well-being of our residents and fostering a 

safe environment for pedestrians, cyclists, and drivers alike. 

Recent statistics indicate a troubling rise in accidents along [specific roads/areas] that have 

resulted in serious injuries and, unfortunately, fatalities. These incidents could be significantly 

reduced with the implementation of appropriate road safety measures. 

I urge you and your team to consider the following initiatives: 

• Installation of additional traffic signals and signage in high-risk areas. 

• Increased enforcement of speed limits and traffic laws. 

• Creation of dedicated bike lanes and pedestrian crossings. 

• Community awareness campaigns focused on road safety education. 

It is vital that we prioritize road safety initiatives to protect our community members and ensure 

that everyone can travel safely. I appreciate your attention to this matter and look forward to 

your response regarding possible actions that can be taken to enhance road safety in our 

community. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

Sincerely, 



[Your Name] 

[Your Contact Information] 


